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Intervention by the delegation of Ukraine
Mr. President,

Ukraine welcomes the delegation of Monaco and thanks for the presentation of the National report.
We recognize the country’s commitment to human rights’ protection and promotion, and duly note the efforts taken to improve the institutional and legislative framework in this sphere.

In this regard, we commend the ratification of a number of international human rights treaties following the previous UPR cycle. In particular:

· the UN Convention on the rights of persons with disabilities; 

· the Optional protocol to the Convention on the elimination of all forms of discrimination against women;

· the Council of Europe Convention on Preventing and Combating Violence against women and Domestic Violence (the Istanbul Convention).

In this connection, we also acknowledge the establishment of the Office of High Commissioner for the protection of rights, liberties and for mediation. 

We positively regard Monaco’s extensive legislation focusing on preventing violence against women, protection of women, as well as law enforcement measures and integrated policies relating to violence against women, in particular the enactment of the Law on specific forms of violence.

We encourage Monaco to continue with further progress and would like to recommend:

· to ensure that the national legislation explicitly makes racist motivation an aggravating circumstance for all ordinary offences;

· to consider ratification of the Optional Protocol to the Convention against torture;

· to ratify the Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural rights. 
Thank you.
